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The Amherst Board of Police Commissioners met on Tuesday, February 25, 2025 at 
3:00 p.m. in Town Hall Council Chambers. 
 
Sharon Bristol gave an update on the Amherst Police Department Strategic Plan, which 
will be ready for the Board’s review at the next meeting. 
 
Chief Pike gave a verbal update on the police vehicle shortages, and reviewed his 
monthly report. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 26, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. in Town 
Hall Council Chambers. 
 


